
IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM FARM KITCHEN    9 January 2017 
 
‘We are writing to make you aware that some of the allergen information was displayed 
incorrectly on our website for January/February Menu’s. 
 
It has been brought to our attention that a number of dishes for W/C 9th January onwards 
did not have the option to press the ‘A’ symbol next to the dish and therefore did not display 
the correct allergen details. 
 
All current and future menus are now displaying correctly. 
 
If you have ordered meals for this term and would like to check any of the details of the 
allergens please do not hesitate to contact us and we can email you a full list of dishes and 
associated allergens for this term. 
 
Many apologies for any inconvenience caused’. 
 
 
 
Farm Kitchen contact details: 
 
School Meal Hotline:   01529 461133 
General Enquiries Email: enquiries@thefarmkitchen.com 

 


